
 

 

 

Welcome to Term 3! 

Thank you families, for supporting your students with their learning and behaviour. It has been 

a wonderful start to the Term, with students following the school rules of being Safe, Respectful 

and Responsible in all areas of the school. Don’t forget to check in at home with your students 

about our Fortnightly Focus. Having discussions about what they have been learning in PBL and 

the Fortnightly Focus, creates another positive link between school and home. 

 

 

Show Respect through words and actions 

 

 

This fortnight our focus has been to Show Respect through our words and actions.  All classes 

revisited the way to speak politely and respectfully to all at school and created visual displays of 

ways to inform the community.  They have also participated in lessons about the importance of 

showing respect through our actions, being safe and helping our friends.   

Year 1 made lists and drew pictures depicting how they show Respect. Great job Year 1. 
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Year 6 have created amazing Posters to spread the word.  What fabulous and creative work. 

 

 



 

Positive Behaviour for Learning - End of Term 2 Acknowledgements  

At the end of Term 2 our students celebrated their amazing behaviour with a range of activities 

that our teachers organised. Everyone had a great time. The science and technology tasks, 

movies, games and craft were just some of engaging activities available for the various age 

groups. 

Check out the pictures below for all the fun that was had in the last few days of the Term. We 

are looking forward to seeing all our students displaying the high standards of learning and 

behaviour and participating in the rewards this Term. 

 

     

 


